
 

RESOLUTION 06-17-06 

 

APPROVAL OF BID AWARD FOR UTILITY RELOCATIONS FOR CAROLINA TRAFFIC CIRCLE. 

 

WHEREAS, the City has determined a need to relocate water and sewer lines that will be 

obstructed by the construction of the Carolina Traffic Circle and the relocation of water 

lines has to occur and it is highly recommended that the sewer lines, clay pipe over 40 

years old be relocated at this time to avoid a delay in the relocation of sewer lines which 

would result in additional costs to the project in that the road, sidewalks and curbs 

would have to be cut and then repaired; and, 

 

WHEREAS, the City has advertised and received sealed bids for the Carolina Traffic Circle 

Roundabout Utility Relocations; and,  

 

WHEREAS, sealed bids were opened on May 25, 2017 and the recommended successful 

bidder is Lawrimore Construction, Inc. of Conway, South Carolina for Base Bid Plus 

Alternate 1 in the amount of Six Hundred Eighty-One Thousand One Hundred and 

Ninety-Five Dollars and Zero Cents ($681,195.00); and, 

 

WHEREAS, Lawrimore Construction, Inc. is considered to have appropriate technical 

experience, adequate equipment and personnel, adequate liability and worker’s 

compensation insurance coverage, and suitable financial resources to perform the work 

properly and expeditiously. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, by the Mayor and Council of the City of Hartsville 

that a Resolution of Award for the above service is hereby awarded to Lawrimore 

Construction, Inc. of Conway, South Carolina for Base Bid Plus Alternate 1 in the amount 

of Six Hundred Eighty-One Thousand One Hundred and Ninety-Five Dollars and Zero 

Cents ($681,195.00). 

 

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that the City Manager is authorized to 

execute all necessary documents. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT HEREBY FINALLY RESOLVED, in meeting duly advertised and 

assembled the 13th day of June, 2017. 

 

 

     

                  ___ 

             Carl M. (Mel) Pennington IV, Mayor 

 

 

ATTEST:       

    Sherron L. Skipper, City Clerk 


